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MEC to receive learning materials and equipment from the power utility. 
 
MEC for Social Development Mme Nkakareng Rakgoale will be receiving learning 
materials and equipment on behalf of 39 Early Childhood Development Centres. The 
department’s ECDs are found in the Mogalakwena Local Municipality. 
 
The material includes educational toys and stationary especially selected for toddlers 
as well as Pre-Grade R and Grade R learners. 
 
This initiative was implemented by Medupi-Borutho Section B 400kV Transmission 
Line project, which is now completed. The total length of the line is 90km. 
 
The Medupi-Borutho Transmission Line is a World Bank funded project which forms 
part of the Medupi Integration projects. Medupi-Borutho Section B line cuts across 
several villages in the municipal area.  
 
Members of the media are cordially invited to cover the event scheduled as follows: 
 
Date: 4 October 2019 
 
Venue:  Rebone Community Hall (Steilloop) 
 
Time:   08:00  
 
Colleagues who need assistance with transport are requested to kindly contact us.  
 
Issued by the Department of Social Development’s Communications Unit. For 
inquiries, kindly contact Spokesperson Witness Tiva on 071 609 9090 or 071 249 
92178. Email: tivaaw@dsd.limpopo.gov.za or witnesstiva567@gmail.com. 
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